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Greenhouse Operating Model Long-Term Options 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That Option 4, Short-term Private Procurement with long-term Shared Greenhouse, 

be approved, in principle; 
2. That a capital project at an estimated cost of $50,000 that includes further 

engagement, planning and design associated with a long-term shared Greenhouse 
be forwarded for consideration within the 2024/25 multi-year business plan and 
budget. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services, at 
its meeting held on June 7, 2023, considered a report of the Community Services 
Division and a letter submitting comments from Helen and John Courtney regarding the 
above. 
 
In addition to the above-noted recommendation, your Committee also resolved that the 
report be forwarded to the Municipal Heritage Advisory Committee as information. 
 
Your Committee received presentations from the following speakers: 

 Sharon Leach 

 Mike Velonas, Meewasin Valley Authority 
 
Attachment 
1. June 7, 2023 report of the Community Services Division 
2. April 22, 2023 letter from Helen and John Courtney 


